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 1                      BEFORE THE
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 9
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11 CARRIE ZALEWSKI, Chairwoman
(via videoconference from Chicago office)

12 MARIA BOCANEGRA, Commissioner
(via videoconference)
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(via videoconference from Chicago office)

15 MICHAEL T. CARRIGAN, Commissioner
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 1       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Okay.  I have 11:30.  I

 2 just want to confirm that the court reporter is

 3 ready to start.

 4       THE COURT REPORTER:  Court reporter here.  I'm

 5 ready to do.

 6       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.  I will do a

 7 quick roll call and do our sound check as well.

 8                Commissioner Bocanegra?

 9       COMMISSIONER BOCANEGRA:  Good morning, Chair.

10 I'm here.

11       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.

12                Commissioner Carrigan in Springfield?

13       COMMISSIONER CARRIGAN:  Good morning,

14 Chairman.

15       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.

16                Commissioner Kimbrel?

17       COMMISSIONER KIMBREL:  Good morning, Madam

18 Chair.

19       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.

20                And then Commissioner Oliva?

21       COMMISSIONER OLIVA:  Good morning.  I'm here.

22       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.



 Regular Open Meeting - Trans Illinois Commerce Commission Regular Open Meeting

Bridges Court Reporting Page: 3

 1                Great.  Under the -- oh, excuse me.

 2 Judge Teague-Kinsley.  Sorry.  Can you hear us as

 3 well?

 4       JUDGE TEAGUE-KINSLEY:  Chairman.

 5       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.

 6                Under the Open Meetings Act and in

 7 accordance with the Governor's Executive Orders, I

 8 will now call the February 4th, 2021, regular open

 9 meeting to order.  Before we proceed, for clarify

10 of the record, I would ask everyone to state their

11 name before speaking and to speak slowly and

12 clearly so that the court reporter can capture

13 everything that is said -- has been said.

14                I already checked that all

15 commissioners are on and so with five we have a

16 quorum.

17                We have no requests to speak so we're

18 going to move right on to our transportation

19 agenda.  There are no transportation minutes to

20 approve.

21                Under our Railroad Item.

22                Item RR-1 through RR-8 concern



 Regular Open Meeting - Trans Illinois Commerce Commission Regular Open Meeting

Bridges Court Reporting Page: 4

 1 various public safety improvement projects at

 2 railway crossings.  The orders authorize the

 3 projects construction or extend project timelines

 4 and approve project costs apportionment.

 5                Are there any objections to

 6 considering these items together and approving the

 7 orders?

 8                  (No verbal response.)

 9       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders

10 are approved.

11                Under our motor carrier items.

12                Item MC-1 and MC-2 concern stipulated

13 settlement agreements concerning alleged violations

14 of the Illinois Commercial Transportation Law.  The

15 orders accept the stipulated agreements.

16                Are there any objections to

17 considering these items together and approving the

18 orders?

19                  (No verbal response.)

20       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders

21 are approved.

22                Item MC-3 concerns an application for
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 1 a new household goods property mover authority and

 2 public carrier certificate.  The order grants the

 3 license, finding that the applicant meets the

 4 requirements.

 5                Are there any objections to approving

 6 the order?

 7                  (No verbal response.)

 8       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order

 9 is approved.

10                Item MC-4 concerns and application

11 for renewal of a Commercial Relocator's License.

12 The Commission staff has reviewed the application

13 and finds that the applicant meets the requirements

14 for renewal.  The order grants the license.

15                Are there any objections to approving

16 the order?

17                  (No verbal response.)

18       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order

19 is approved.

20                (Whereupon, the above-entitled matter

21                 was adjourned.)

22
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 1       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Okay.  I have 11:30.  I


 2 just want to confirm that the court reporter is


 3 ready to start.


 4       THE COURT REPORTER:  Court reporter here.  I'm


 5 ready to do.


 6       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.  I will do a


 7 quick roll call and do our sound check as well.


 8                Commissioner Bocanegra?


 9       COMMISSIONER BOCANEGRA:  Good morning, Chair.


10 I'm here.


11       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.


12                Commissioner Carrigan in Springfield?


13       COMMISSIONER CARRIGAN:  Good morning,


14 Chairman.


15       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.


16                Commissioner Kimbrel?


17       COMMISSIONER KIMBREL:  Good morning, Madam


18 Chair.


19       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.


20                And then Commissioner Oliva?


21       COMMISSIONER OLIVA:  Good morning.  I'm here.


22       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.
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 1                Great.  Under the -- oh, excuse me.
 2 Judge Teague-Kinsley.  Sorry.  Can you hear us as
 3 well?
 4       JUDGE TEAGUE-KINSLEY:  Chairman.
 5       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.
 6                Under the Open Meetings Act and in
 7 accordance with the Governor's Executive Orders, I
 8 will now call the February 4th, 2021, regular open
 9 meeting to order.  Before we proceed, for clarify
10 of the record, I would ask everyone to state their
11 name before speaking and to speak slowly and
12 clearly so that the court reporter can capture
13 everything that is said -- has been said.
14                I already checked that all
15 commissioners are on and so with five we have a
16 quorum.
17                We have no requests to speak so we're
18 going to move right on to our transportation
19 agenda.  There are no transportation minutes to
20 approve.
21                Under our Railroad Item.
22                Item RR-1 through RR-8 concern
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 1 various public safety improvement projects at
 2 railway crossings.  The orders authorize the
 3 projects construction or extend project timelines
 4 and approve project costs apportionment.
 5                Are there any objections to
 6 considering these items together and approving the
 7 orders?
 8                  (No verbal response.)
 9       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders
10 are approved.
11                Under our motor carrier items.
12                Item MC-1 and MC-2 concern stipulated
13 settlement agreements concerning alleged violations
14 of the Illinois Commercial Transportation Law.  The
15 orders accept the stipulated agreements.
16                Are there any objections to
17 considering these items together and approving the
18 orders?
19                  (No verbal response.)
20       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders
21 are approved.
22                Item MC-3 concerns an application for
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 1 a new household goods property mover authority and
 2 public carrier certificate.  The order grants the
 3 license, finding that the applicant meets the
 4 requirements.
 5                Are there any objections to approving
 6 the order?
 7                  (No verbal response.)
 8       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order
 9 is approved.
10                Item MC-4 concerns and application
11 for renewal of a Commercial Relocator's License.
12 The Commission staff has reviewed the application
13 and finds that the applicant meets the requirements
14 for renewal.  The order grants the license.
15                Are there any objections to approving
16 the order?
17                  (No verbal response.)
18       CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order
19 is approved.
20                (Whereupon, the above-entitled matter
21                 was adjourned.)
22
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 01                       BEFORE THE
 02               ILLINOIS COMMERCE COMMISSION
 03                  TRANSPORTATION AGENDA
 04               Thursday, February 4, 2021,
 05                    Chicago, Illinois
 06  
 07         Met pursuant to notice via Webex
 08  videoconference at 11:30 a.m.
 09  
 10  PRESENT:
 11  CARRIE ZALEWSKI, Chairwoman
     (via videoconference from Chicago office)
 12  MARIA BOCANEGRA, Commissioner
     (via videoconference)
 13  SADZI M. OLIVA, Commissioner
     (via videoconference)
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     (via videoconference from Chicago office)
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     (via videoconference from Springfield office)
 16  
 17  
 18  
 19  BRIDGES COURT REPORTING (312.332.6345)
 20  BY: HAILEY SCHOOT, CSR, RPR
 21  LICENSE No. 084-004897
 22  
�0002
 01        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Okay.  I have 11:30.  I
 02  just want to confirm that the court reporter is
 03  ready to start.
 04        THE COURT REPORTER:  Court reporter here.  I'm
 05  ready to do.
 06        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.  I will do a
 07  quick roll call and do our sound check as well.
 08                 Commissioner Bocanegra?
 09        COMMISSIONER BOCANEGRA:  Good morning, Chair.
 10  I'm here.
 11        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.
 12                 Commissioner Carrigan in Springfield?
 13        COMMISSIONER CARRIGAN:  Good morning,
 14  Chairman.
 15        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.
 16                 Commissioner Kimbrel?
 17        COMMISSIONER KIMBREL:  Good morning, Madam
 18  Chair.
 19        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.
 20                 And then Commissioner Oliva?
 21        COMMISSIONER OLIVA:  Good morning.  I'm here.
 22        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Good morning.
�0003
 01                 Great.  Under the -- oh, excuse me.
 02  Judge Teague-Kinsley.  Sorry.  Can you hear us as
 03  well?
 04        JUDGE TEAGUE-KINSLEY:  Chairman.
 05        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Great.
 06                 Under the Open Meetings Act and in
 07  accordance with the Governor's Executive Orders, I
 08  will now call the February 4th, 2021, regular open
 09  meeting to order.  Before we proceed, for clarify
 10  of the record, I would ask everyone to state their
 11  name before speaking and to speak slowly and
 12  clearly so that the court reporter can capture
 13  everything that is said -- has been said.
 14                 I already checked that all
 15  commissioners are on and so with five we have a
 16  quorum.
 17                 We have no requests to speak so we're
 18  going to move right on to our transportation
 19  agenda.  There are no transportation minutes to
 20  approve.
 21                 Under our Railroad Item.
 22                 Item RR-1 through RR-8 concern
�0004
 01  various public safety improvement projects at
 02  railway crossings.  The orders authorize the
 03  projects construction or extend project timelines
 04  and approve project costs apportionment.
 05                 Are there any objections to
 06  considering these items together and approving the
 07  orders?
 08                   (No verbal response.)
 09        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders
 10  are approved.
 11                 Under our motor carrier items.
 12                 Item MC-1 and MC-2 concern stipulated
 13  settlement agreements concerning alleged violations
 14  of the Illinois Commercial Transportation Law.  The
 15  orders accept the stipulated agreements.
 16                 Are there any objections to
 17  considering these items together and approving the
 18  orders?
 19                   (No verbal response.)
 20        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the orders
 21  are approved.
 22                 Item MC-3 concerns an application for
�0005
 01  a new household goods property mover authority and
 02  public carrier certificate.  The order grants the
 03  license, finding that the applicant meets the
 04  requirements.
 05                 Are there any objections to approving
 06  the order?
 07                   (No verbal response.)
 08        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order
 09  is approved.
 10                 Item MC-4 concerns and application
 11  for renewal of a Commercial Relocator's License.
 12  The Commission staff has reviewed the application
 13  and finds that the applicant meets the requirements
 14  for renewal.  The order grants the license.
 15                 Are there any objections to approving
 16  the order?
 17                   (No verbal response.)
 18        CHAIRWOMAN ZALEWSKI:  Hearing none, the order
 19  is approved.
 20                 (Whereupon, the above-entitled matter
 21                  was adjourned.)
 22  


